
Fire District No. 3 
Township of Hanover, County of Morris 

 

CANCELLATION OF THE REULARLY SCHEDULED 
MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 20, 2018 

 
 

AUGUST 20, 2018 
 

 
 
Please be advised that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire 
Commissioners for Fire District No. 3 scheduled for September 20, 2018 has been 
cancelled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board after that date will be 
Thursday, October 4, 2018 at 7:00 P.M. 
 
 
Robert Callas, Secretary 

 


